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BEFORE SESSION
□ Greet the presenter(s) and ensure they have everything they need

□ Room is clean and orderly

□ Signage is accurate

□ Open doors 15 minutes before session starts

□ Send individuals without name badges to Registration

CALL STEVE LUND, IF ANY PROBLEMS ARISE: 707-367-2094

SESSION INTRODUCTION
Welcome, my name is (insert your name) and I’m a member of the National Title I 
Association from the state of (your state).  It’s my pleasure to introduce our speakers to 
you.

Libby Doggett serves as the Deputy Assistant Secretary for Policy and Early Learning at 
the U.S. Department of Education. From WestEd, Carlas McCauley serves as Director 
of the Center on School Turnaround, and Lenay Dunn is a Senior Research Associate. 
Jana Martella is the Co-Director at the Center of Enhancing Early Learning Outcomes. 
Their presentation will include key research surrounding high quality early learning 
programs, as well as an overview of how using early learning strategies as school 
improvement interventions can lead to improved achievement.

SESSION HOST DETAILS
SESSION INFORMATION

Early Learning as a School Improvement Intervention

Presenters: Lenay Dunn,  Carlas McCauley, Libby Doggett,  Jana Martella



WHILE SESSION IS IN PROGRESS
□ Close doors after you leave the stage

Room occupancy:        □ full        □ 75% full        □ 50% full        □ 25% full        □ less than 25% 

Audience Interest:        □ very engaged        □ somewhat interested        □ little interest

Approximate number of attendees leaving before end of session:  ___________

Comments:

__________________________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________________________

CLOSING REMARKS
Please join me in thanking our speakers for sharing their expertise with us today. 

To aid future conference planning committees, I encourage all attendees to complete
the online evaluation for this session. And, if you wish to receive credit for attending
this session, be sure to scan your badge as you leave the room, if you did not do so when 
you arrived. 

Thank you all for attending.

AFTER SESSION
Provide one bookmark to each presenter as a thank you, with the following explanation:

In recognition of your valuable contribution, the National Title I Conference

has made a donation in honor of all our speakers to the Literacy Lab. This donation will help provide 

low-income children individualized reading instruction to improve their literacy skills. Please accept 

this bookmark as a remembrance of your participation here at the conference today.

Return this sheet to the Registration Counter, along with any lost and found items


